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Serving the Veterans and their Families of North Attleborough,

UPCOMING
EVENTS

October 9th: Educator
Forum, Gillette Stadium

October 13th: US Navy 249th
Birthday

October 19th: USFW North
Attleboro Veteran and
Families Fishing (See flyer
attached)

October 19th: Harvard Dental
School Give Veterans a Smile
Day at Harvard Dental Center,
188 Longwood Ave., Boston,
MA.

FREE dental exams and more
for Veterans & spouses! To
sign up, scan the QR code or
call 617-432-1434, press 2,
then press 1.

October 20th NA American
Legion BBQ ( See flyer
attached)

November 10th US Marine
Corps 249th Birthday
November 11th Veterans
Day Ceremony North
Attleboro/Plainville

November 11th, 2024 @
11a.m. in Veterans Park.

43 South Washington St.,
North Attleboro, MA 02760

Captain Kyle R. Van De Geisen
Memorial Award Fund Annual
Veteran’s Breakfast at the
Masonic Lodge on November
11th from 8:30 a.m. to 10:30

a.m.

Plainville and Wrentham

On October 9th, the Secretary of Education for Massachusetts and the
Commissioner of Education for Rhode Island are teaming up with Kraft
Sports + Entertainment to host our fourth Educator Forum at Gillette
Stadium from 9:30 a.m. to 1:.00 p.m. The forum will feature a very special
guest: Lieutenant General Steven W. Gilland, the 61st Superintendent of the
United States Military Academy at West Point, NY.

LTG Gilland will share insights from his 30+ years in the
U.S. Army, focusing on leadership development and
career opportunities in the U.S. Army, Army Reserves,
and Army National Guard.

Discussion will cover West Point’s education programs, career paths, and
the admissions process, including ROTC and Medical scholarships, and
starting Junior ROTC Programs.

Please use the QR code to access
your invitation and respond
accordingly. We look forward to
seeing you on October 9th.

If you can't access the forum link and wish to attend, kindly email your
details (Title, Full Name, Organization, Daytime Phone Number, Email
Address) to Mr. Dave O'Neil at david.p.oneil3.civ@army.milwith. Dave will
confirm your information and attendance. Dave can also be reached at
207-438-8504.

PLEASE TAKE NOTE:

OUR OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FROM OCTOBER 21ST
TO OCTOBER 24TH FOR TRAINING.

If you need immediate assistance during this time, please contact
the Town Manager’s Office at 508-699-0100 or the Providence VA
Regional Office at 401-223-3700 or via email at PCT.VBAPRO@va.gov.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVx7nA7sGqeoPjIz_2ylj6UBTV-j3QHA6k5Yq0Who8-Vbauw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVx7nA7sGqeoPjIz_2ylj6UBTV-j3QHA6k5Yq0Who8-Vbauw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVx7nA7sGqeoPjIz_2ylj6UBTV-j3QHA6k5Yq0Who8-Vbauw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVx7nA7sGqeoPjIz_2ylj6UBTV-j3QHA6k5Yq0Who8-Vbauw/viewform
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Helpful Websites for Veterans

North Attleborough’s website:
www.nattleboro.com/304/Veterans-Services
\ EOVS website:
Oct. 19th https://www.mass.gov/orgs/executive-officeof-

st ot veterans-services
My 8 o VA Web site: https://www.va.gov/

s » Boston/Providence:

https://www.va.gov/VETRESOURCES/

North Attleboro National Fish Hatchery
144 Bungay Rd North Attleboro MA

Active duty, veterans, and families!
Hatchery tour, fishing, and lunchl!

RSVP via email
anthony@freedomhunters.org

Contact Us

For more information, please contact the
Tri-Community Veterans’ Services office at:

Office: 508-699-0120

Email: npelletier@nattleboro.com OR
ssmith@nattleboro.com

Address: 43 South Washington Street, North
Attleborough, MA 02760

Sunday, Oct 20t 1-4pm eI

SCAN to Purchase
*' Hours: Monday: 8 am to 4:30 pm

Tuesday: 8 am to 4:30 pm

- NA Elks Pavilion 3
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